RECEIVED

FEB 2 5 2014

WATER RESOURCES
WESTERN REGION

Little Canyon Creek Water District 61-D 11204 N. Bar 21 Dr. Glenns Ferry, Idaho 83623 (208) 366-7931

February 24, 2014

Mr. John Westra, Manager Idaho Water Resources 2735 Airport Way Boise, Idaho 83705-5082

RE: February 17th, extra meeting By-Law Changes

Dear Mr. Westra

During our meeting on proposed changes to the By-Laws of Little Canyon Creek, there was a great deal of discussion. The consensus of most of the group was that Proposal 3a (see attached copy) is already covered under Idaho water law. Therefore, the proposed was unnecessary. Would you please issue us clarification or confirmation in writing. At this point the proposal is Tabled till the next annual meeting, at which point I am to report back to the members.

Also we would request training for our new watermaster Rich Wootan and assistant/alternate Mark Brumlett. Please coordinate with Rich Wootan, at 599-0394.

I am enclosing a copy of the minutes of our last meeting for you information.

Should you have any question, please contact me at number above.

Sincerely,

Teresa McCallum, Secretary

Im mill

Enclosures: Proposed changes & Minutes

CC: All users, sent out with minutes